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Comments: Dear District Ranger Hanson, The proposed request to rebuild a crumbling down Quinoset hut in

Wilderness area is an insult to tax payers. Surely, you can't feel good about this "project". The Forest Service has

way more serious projects than this quinoset hut.  Just let it fade into the landscape. 

Thanks for hopefully changing your mindset on this.

Nancy Nolan

 

 

 

 


